

March 18, 2019

HAMILTON POLICE SERVICE

Ms. Sandy Pollock Hamilton Police Services 155 King William Street Box 1060, LCD1 Hamilton, ON L8N 4C1

Sondy Dear Ms, Pollock:

> "I have always wanted to be the one on your side of an award like this. I imagine it must feel amazing to make such contribution to people's lives, and I hope that it does. And I hope that one day, in part because of your encouraging donation, I can experience it for myself. Thanks again; I assure you that your investment will be used in the spirit in which it was given."

Student Award Recipient

You are transforming our community, one student at a time. Thank you for your ongoing investment in the promise of bright futures, filled with purpose and life-long learning. Your continued support of our awards program inspires, enables and celebrates our students and their achievements.

Thank you for your generous gift of \$2,500.00 to the Hamilton Police Services Board Bursary.

Through experiential learning and research, state-of-the-art facilities and award-winning faculty, we strive to ensure every Mohawk College student is ready to succeed in their chosen career. You are helping to make a student's transformation possible. Thank you for being a part of their journey.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Gena Dureault at (905) 575-2208 or gena.dureault@mohawkcollege.ca.

Regards

Ron J. McKerlie President, Mohawk College Foundation

Enclosure: Official Donation Receipt

Be sure to follow us on Twitter W@MOHAWKFDN